
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE FINAL SELECTION 

Hispanic and Latin American Studies 

Faculty of Liberal Arts, Thammasat University 

 

After the second-round selection held on May 22nd, 2023, below is the result of the final 
selection of Spanish native lecturers.  

Position: Two Spanish native lecturers 

Selected candidates: Mr. Alejandro Muñoz Sánchez and Mr. Miguel Fraile García 

Selected candidates 

Mr. Alejandro Muñoz Sánchez Selected 

Mr. Miguel Fraile García Selected 

Alternate candidates 

Ms. Ana María Tendero Waiting list 

 

The selected candidates are informed to contact and confirm the program within 7 days 
of the announcement of the result.  

For further information, please contact hislas@arts.tu.ac.th.  


